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Dear Sirs,  I strongly support HB 3062, which will require better planning for citing 

industrial developments near residential areas, hospitals, schools, or care facilities.  

All over the country we see the effects of putting industrial developments near 

neighborhoods and schools.  The adverse effects of the noise, air pollution and the 

critical impact on residents' health are well documented.  At the least, there should be 

policies to determine the adverse consequences of such industrial complexes on the 

people working and living nearby. 

 

Thank you, 

Karon Johnson 


